
 

 

 

 

 

February 22, 2021 

 

All, 
 
The Senate did not convene this past week due to poor weather conditions. The House did meet, and the 
House Pensions Committee held a hearing on HB 701(Black) MOSERS cleanup bill, but little else of 
consequence took place.  HB 701 should be voted out of Committee this week or next. I will keep an eye 
on it. 

The Joint Committee on Public Employee Retirement will hold its first quarter meeting on Monday February 
22 at 1:00 pm.  I will attend virtually and report anything of interest. 

 
As always you can track all the retirement bills at JCPER.org under the weekly legislative tab. 

 
Mike Morris 

 

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE 

From Mike Morris… 


